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WAI Committee

From: Parrish Purdy <Parrish.Purdy@co.maui.hi.us>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 4:36 PM
To: WAI Committee
Subject: Re: Expedited Permitting Process (WAI-1(10))

Chass, 
 
This is in response to Bill 42, CD1 Relating to general provisions for subdivisions and Historic property. 
 
Including Section H will not change how the fire department reviews subdivisions. The Fire Department will still look at 
access and water supply for the subdivision. Access should comply with Title 18 Subdivisions Chapter 18.16. Water supply 
should comply with Title 18 Subdivisions Chapter 18.20.  

 

We want to ensure adequate access and water supply for any subdivision in the county. I believe we can be in support of 
the bill.  

 
 
 

Mahalo, 
 

Parrish Purdy 

Captain 

 

Fire Prevention Bureau, MFD 

313 Manea Pl. 

Wailuku, HI 96793 

(808)-876-4690 
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